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Re: Generic Letter 89-19
USI A-47
ISAP Topics 1.54 (HNP)

and 1,43 (MP1)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Haddam Neck Plant
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 1

Generic letter 89-19

On September 20, 1989, the NRC issued Generic Letter 89-19.(I) Inresponding to the Generic Letter,gt)affConnecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company
(CYAPCO) and Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) committed to submit
license amendment requests which would add provisions to the technical specifi-
cations to periodically verify operability of the overfill protection system. j

CYAPC0 and NNECO had expected that these license amendment requests would be
submitted for Staff review by December 31, 1990. However, we have reestablished
the date for submittal as February 28, 1991, to allow sufficient time for the
internal review process.

(1) J. G. Partlow letter to All Licensees, " Request for Action Related to
Resolution of Unresolved Safety Issue A-47 ' Safety implication of Control
Systems in LWR Nuclear Power Plants' Pursuant to.10 CFR 50.54(f) - Generic
letter 89-19," dated September 20, 1989.

(2) E. J. Mroczka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, " Supplemental
Response to Generic letter 89-19--Request for Action Related to Unresolved
Safety issue A-47," dated July 26, 1990.
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Please contact us if you have any questions.

} Very truly yours,

CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
NORTHEAST NVCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

{ 4'R W
3 E. J.~l@ czka #

Senior Vice President

cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
A. B. Wang, NRC Project Manager, Haddam Neck Plant
J. T. Shedlosky, Senior Resident Inspector, Haddam Neck Plant
M. L. Boyle, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 1
W. J. Raymond, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos. 1, 2, and 3
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